
Your board will meet at 3:30 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 5 in the Orchard 
Creek multipurpose room. All members are invited.

Some topics: Ladders, reserve fund use and new 
mixer

1.     Call to Order & Establish a Quorum
 2.       Approval of Minutes:  Nov. 7 , 2016   
 
3.         Presidents Report:  Craig   

4.     Vice-Presidents Report: Ron
 
5.      Treasurers Report: Jay
       
6.  Membership Report: Karyl       
                       
7.  Social Activities Report: Sally/Barb       
 
8.  Publicity: Mike
 
9. Tournaments: Gary
                
Committee Reports        

Ladder: Mike   
Pickleball 101: Andrea       
Beginner Training: Cal   

Old Business
    
1. A request to use excess funds to defray or pay for the Christmas Party.  DJ Cox    
   



New Business                                            

1.    Establish new committee – Reserve Fund and Project Committee. 
Recommended members – Ron Slagle, Mike Gardner, Peggy Holt and 
2-3 club members.

2.   Summer Ladder - Requesting recommendation from Ladder Captains 
on retaining 2016 schedule or any changes, reporting back Feb 2nd Board 
Meeting. 

3.     Establish a “Welcome to Pickleball Mixer” one Saturday per month 
– Sally/Barb

4.      Discussion on the continuation of Advanced Pickleball Classes 

5.      Discussion on Court Usage during ladder. 

Board Comments:
 
Next Meeting: February 2 @ 3:30pm Orchard Creek Multipurpose Rm
Please do not respond to this email. 
Reach Mike at Pickleballmike1@gmail.com
 

mailto:Pickleballmike1@gmail.com

